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Attendance & Timekeeping 

Thank you for your continued support of                          
our combined effort to maintain a good record of 
attendance and  timekeeping. Unfortunately some 
pupils are arriving late to school (either in the 
morning, after interval or after lunchtime) from 
the local shops. We will be speaking to pupils 
about this during assemblies but I would ask that 
you raise this at home. We would also encourage 
all pupils to attend school as often as they can. It is important that pupils attend class in order to 
keep up with the pace and challenge of the lessons. The recent S4—S6 Tracking Reports have 
been released and, in addition to attainment targets, we will be setting attendance targets with 
identified pupils.  

If your child has a planned absence please alert the school office beforehand so that it can be    
coded accordingly.  

Diary Dates 

MVP Awareness 

Over the past week in school our Senior MVP Mentor have been speaking with S1 and S2 classes 
around various important topics. They also held a pop up event in the Assembly Hall which                    
included a Kahoot Quiz to raise                  
awareness of the importance of the 
need to reduce gender based violence.  

 

Well done to all involved 
(photographed are some of the MVP 
Mentors) 

 

Practice Exam Timetable 

A copy of this year’s Practice Exam (Prelim) timetable has now been shared on Satchel One. This is 
also available on our school website CLICK HERE 

Pupils will be issued with a paper copy of the timetable.  

Friday 8th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 14th December S5/6 Parents’ Evening 

Friday 22nd December Last Day of Term 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/public/trinityhighschool/uploads/sites/3045/2023/11/24120145/Senior-Phase-Practice-Exam-Timetable-2024.pdf
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Thank you to everyone who supported our non-uniform day. 
Now in it’s 10th year the initiative which was set up a former 
pupil during his time in the school is now embedded across 
every Secondary School in Renfrewshire.  

Photographed are some pupils with Former Pupil, Kevin. 

Christmas Jumper Day—Friday 8th December 

This year we will join with pupils and staff from Renfrew High School to support Brightest Star on 
Friday 8th December. In return for a donation to the Charity pupils and staff are invited to wear a 
suitable festive jumper to the school. There will be other events throughout the day to raise 
awareness and funds for the charity; including a special themed Friday Fringe. 

Photographed below are the Leadership Teams from Trinity HS and Renfrew HS 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Family Festive 
Event. A good turnout and a good time had by all. A lovely way 
to start this year’s festivities!! 


